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MID THUMB BOWMEN 
November 2017 – Membership Meeting 

Board Members Present: John Parr, Dave Whitson, CR LaFata, Joe Sinka  

Board Members Absent: Jim Davis 

Members Present: Jim Rye, Mark Hurlburt, Kaitlyn Hurlburt Agnes Whitson, Andre Batz, Michael 

Knox,  

Meeting called to order at 11:54am by Jim Rye 

Motion made by Joe Sinka to accept the reading of September meeting minutes.  Seconded 

by John Parr.  Motion passed. 

Motion Made by CR LaFata to accept the reading of the September/October treasury report.  

Seconded by John Parr.  Motion passed. 

Raffle Ticket Sales for 2018: Jim Davis made a motion to have Agnes Whitson run the 

Raffle Ticket sales for 2018.  Motion was seconded by John Parr.  Motion passed   

Club Facebook : Just a reminder to everyone that Mark Hurlburt is also an administrator of 

the club Facebook page and  can post things at member request.  

Backstop: A weekend/weekday is going to be planned to rebuild the backstop.  The centers 

are getting shot out.   

SVAA: Changed some things at the national level which trickle down to the local levels.  

Removed and condensed some classes.  They have also created a scholarship that is 

available to SVAA members.  Check the SVAA website for more information. 

Christmas Party – It’s that time of year again.  The Christmas Party will be on Saturday, 

December 2, 2017.  Santa will be making an appearance and handing out presents.  Please 

bring a wrapped gift for your child(ren) to be handed out at this time.  Also, bring a 

sampling of your favorite  recipe for everyone to try during dinner.  

Toys-for-Tots: The club will be taking new, unwrapped toys for donation to Toys-for-Tots at 

the Christmas Party. 

November scheduling meeting: The 2018 scheduling meeting was held on November 11th.  

The 2018 schedule is updated on the club website and copies will be available at the club. 

Group Texting: Jim Rye requested that club members send a text message to him so he can 

gather text numbers.  The goal is to build a text group for notifying club members of things 

going on at the club that may not always be scheduled ahead of time.  Jim’s phone number 

is 810-614-7678. 

 
 

 

 

Good Luck 

Hunters!!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay current with club activities 

on Facebook!! 
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